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Anchutin, Jacob. [Carta] 1950 Sept. 23, Stony Point, NY [para] Candido Portinari, Paris. [inglês][datilografado]
Mr. Candido Portinari:


My Dear Mr. Portinari:


I remember with what pleasure I painted the scenery for the Ballet “Iara”, from your beautiful sketches. I regret that at this time I did not meet you since you were in Paris.


I am planning to go to South America, and certainly shall come to Rio de Janeiro. I hope when I arrive I shall meet you, and work again under your direction.


I will very much appreciate it if you will do me the honor of replying.


Sincerely yours,





J. Anchutin,


         

         General Delivery,


    

   Stony Point. N.Y. U.S.A.
